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10 March 2021 
 
 
Mr Blair Hunter 
fyi-request-14688-03948904@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Hunter 
 

Request for information 
 
Thank you for your request dated 12 February 2021  requesting 
information on people reported missing from Marton.  You requested: 
 

1. Hi, I am requesting any information on people who have been reported or declared 
missing from the town of Marton, in New Zealand's North Island. I'm seeking any 
information in relation to this from the last 100 years, including any further 
information about suspicious activity in Marton. 

 

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official 

Information Act 1982.  We are unable to provide the requested information 

in accordance with section 18(f) of the Official Information Act 1982 as the 

information you have requested is not specific and cannot be made 

available without substantial collation or research. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by return email. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are 
not satisfied with Police’s response to your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J Street 
Central District IR Team 
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